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Tuesday 3rd June 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our PSHE unit ‘Changing me’ last half term we have been learning about the 
changes in different animals including humans from young to old. We have looked at 
different life cycles and the physical differences we can see. For our final lesson on this 
topic we will be looking at the differences between boys and girl’s bodies. We will therefore 
be learning about the scientific names for all body parts in this lesson. This is part of the 
curriculum for Year 1 and 2 and important for the children to know and understand. We will 
also be talking about the importance of what is ‘private’ and to ensure children have a basic 
understanding of appropriate behaviour.  
 
Any questions before we complete this lesson, please speak to Miss Sands before Friday 
6th June. 
 
Thank you,  
Miss Sands  


